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In Reply Refer To:
License: 35-26864-01
Docket: 030-29694/90-01

Tulsa Diagnostic & Imaging Center
c/o Tulsa Nutrition & Weight Clinic
ATTN: Nicholas E. Moorad, M.D.<

General Partner
5215 East 71st Street, Suite 900
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74136

. Gentlemen:e

This refers to the attempt by Mr. Selvan Rajendran on August 23, 1990, to
obtain the necessary information to terminate your Byproduct Materials
License 35-26864-01 for Tulsa Otagnostic & Imaging Center (TDIC) at the above
address. The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has been in contact with you to
terminate your license since July 21, 1988. The chronology of events are as,

follows:

V 1. On July 21, 1988, Mr. Charles Cain of NRC was contacted by Mr. John Geyer
V to inform NRC that TDIC was filing for bankruptcy. Mr. Cain informed

Mr. Geyer of the procedures he must follow to terminate the license
properly.

~

2. On April 25, 1989, Ms. Billie Gruszynski of NRC contacted
u Dr. Nicholas Moorad regarding the termination of the license.,

Ms. Gruszynski sent NRC Form 314 to Dr. Moorad. Dr. Moorad stated that he
would fill out the form to terminate the license.

3. On June 1, 1989, Mr. G. Michael Vasquez contacted Mr. Gary Tarter
..

:> regarding the status of the termination.. The NRC on June 7, 1989, sent a !
L letter to Mr. Tarter with an additional NRC Form 314 and a self addressed
| envelope.'

!

E 4. On March 30, 1990, Mr. Wes Holley attempted to have the 314 signed in
person at 3345 South Harvard Avenue, Tulsa, 0klahoma. Mr. Gary Tarter was

p not available; therefore, Mr. Holley left the form with the secretary to
be completed by Mr. Tarter when he returned to the office,'

o 5. On August 23, 1990, Mr. Selvan Rajendran obtained the signed NRC Form 314
from Dr.-Moorad at the above address, i

Mr. John Geyer was the technologist, Mr. Gary Tarter was the administrator, and
Dr. Nicholas-E. Moorad was one of the general partners of the firm.r
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Tulsa Diagnostic & Imaging Center -2-

This letter documents the difficulty the NRC had in obtaining tne necessary
information to terminate the license. As stated above the atteopt was started
in July 1988 and finally ended in August 1990. The NRC has ex| ended numerous
hours and an abundance of manpower to obtain this information and, therefore,
you may be subject to inspection fees.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this
letter and your response to this letter will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
Onginal Signed By:

LAWRENCE A YANDELL

A. Bill Beach Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director
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